

PTFA Newsletter.



What is the PTFA?

The **Parent Teacher Friends Association** is a group of volunteers who help organise events for the school. These include events that are solely for the children to enjoy and others that help raise money towards these events and the school in general. This includes organising:

- -School Discos. -Organising charity events.
- -Raising money for graduation celebrations. -Participating in local events.

We are always looking for new volunteers, if you would like to join us please email us at PTFA@lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk.



Upcoming Events.



Halloween Trail.

Just before half term, children will bring home a letter to complete the PTFA Halloween Trail. Over half term families can take part in the trail by looking for letters around Bilbrook village and cracking the spooky code word. Children will receive a spooky treat if they return their letter with a £1 donation towards future events.

Christmas Photo Shoot and Cards.

Children will be designing their own Christmas cards which you can then purchase on pre made cards and gifts.

We will also be holding a Christmas photoshoot on Friday 2nd December where children are encouraged to wear their Christmas attire. Order forms for both will be sent home with children.

Bilbrook Christmas Light Switch On.



This year we will be hosting a stall where families can purchase sweets as well as guess the names of the Christmas Bear. Volunteers to help run the stall are very welcome!